
Mini’s Camp Feedback 2021 

Mini’s orienteering camp 2021 at Maroon Dam Outdoor Education Centre was 
a great, few days! We took off on Saturday morning with an invigorating stroll 
to the start of the first coaching session and contour event at “Bright View”. It 
was a beautiful Autumn morning with many eager, young orienteers. After 
lunch, we met to sprint around Boonah State High School. The heavens opened 
up briefly, but a fun relay ensued with lots of cheering, friendly rivalry, and 
teamwork. Sunday morning was spent at the camp. Young orienteers learnt 
about contour lines, spurs, gullies and much more. Sunday afternoon and 
Monday morning we all headed to the nearby Cotswold for a bush relay. Night-
time activities involved much learning about orienteering and much spotlight, 
bullrush, soccer and football. Mini orienteers and families benefited greatly 
from Marion’s wisdom of all things orienteering, having fun in the great 
outdoors, forming new friendships, and catching up with old ones. For parents, 
it was a pleasure to observe our children learn, not only about this great sport, 
but develop skills that will serve them throughout their life. Many, many 
thanks to Marion and Phil Burrill for their dedication in preparing a well 
thought out program, and a thoroughly enjoyable orienteering experience! 
 

Everyone seemed to have a great time! And learnt lots of wonderful skills! 

 

Thank you again for a fantastic weekend. _______ had a great time despite the knee injury, 

and Cotswold was certainly a great way to end the weekend. 

 

Thanks so much – the kids had so much fun. They haven’t stopped talking about it since! 

 

Thanks so much for a GREAT weekend! 

_______ had so much fun and we so appreciate everything that you did to make it a 

wonderful weekend. 

_______ came away with lots of new friends and she knows what she needs to work on to 

make improvements too. 

 
Just wanted to pass on our heartfelt thanks for another amazing Mini's Camp, we all benefit so much 
from the 3 days with you and fellow orienteers! 
Kids came away from DD trials today with big smiles on their faces, very happy orienteers! Hopefully 
using all your teachings. 
Thanks again for all the effort you both put in. 

 


